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December 14, 2010 

Mr. David Stawick 
Office of the Secretariat 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Centre 
1155 21st Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20581 

C.F.T.C. 
0 ICE OF THl: SECI1ETMUJ\T 

2010 DEC 15 PPl 

Re: Section 5c(c)(1), Regulation 40.6(a) Submission. Exchange Certification of the 
Delisting and Discontinuation of the CME Butter Futures and Options 
contracts. 
CME Submission No.10-220R 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

In Submission No.1 0-220, dated July 26, 2010, Chicago Mercantile Exchange Inc. ("CME" or 
"Exchange") notified the Commodity Futures Trading Commission of the delisting and 
discontinuation of the physical delivery Butter futures and options contracts. 

At that time, there was only 1 contract of open interest in the September 2010 futures contract 
and no open interest in the options. Since the original submission, the open interest in the 
futures contract has dropped to zero and the options contract has remained at zero. 

For this reason, the Exchange is moving up the delisting and discontinuation of the CME Butter 
futures and options contracts from September 21, 2011 for futures and September 2, 2011 for 
options to Monday, December 20, 2010. 

CME certifies that this action complies with the Commodity Exchange Act and regulations 
thereunder. 

If you require any additional information regarding this action, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mr. Charles Piszczor at 312-930-4536 or via e-mail at charles.piszczor@cmegroup.com or me 
at 212-299-2200. We would be appreciative if you could reference our CME Submission No. 
1 0-220R in any related correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Christopher Bowen 
Managing Director, Chief Regulatory Counsel 
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